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Thursday 2nd August 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to inform you that we have been shocked to discover that Wide Horizons have 
ceased trading as of 31st July and have shut all of their activity centres including 
Bryntysilio.  Whilst this is very disappointing please be reassured that measures are in place 
to ensure that this should not impact families financially in any way. 
 
Fortunately, there are many high quality activity centres of a very similar nature to 
Bryntysilio and we are in the process of looking into an alternative location for our 
residential visit.   
 
We will keep you updated via the Rushall app and the school website during the summer if 
necessary and hope to have further information regarding details of the change of venue in 
September. 
 
I assure you that we will find a suitable alternative as we know that our residential visit is 
an essential part of year 6, something that we hope the children will always remember. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L O’Brien 
Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 


